
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Enquiries: Mr. Louis De Villiers 
Case ID: 10117 

27 March 2017 

  

The South-African Heritage Resource Agency 
P.O. Box 4637 
Cape Town 
8001 
 
Attention: Ragna Redelstorff 
 
THE PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF A LANDFILL SITE AND ASSOCIATED STRUCTURES ON THE 

REMAINDER OF THE FARM NORTHLEIGH 422, VILJOENSKROON 

 

Please refer to your letter dated 27 March 2017 sent to this office regarding the above-mentioned project.  This 

office apologises for the late reply to the letters.  We were not aware that any letters were sent.   

 

However, we would like you to note the following: 

 

1. The field work for a Phase 1 HIA will be conducted on 28 March 2017.  The specialist studies will be 

included in the Draft and Final EIA reports and will also be uploaded onto the SAHRIS system upon 

completion; and 

2. We have indicated the proposed area on the PalaeoSensitivity Map on SAHRIS.  The page is therefore 

updated. 

 

Your feedback regarding this project is valued. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
Louis De Villiers 

 


